
Keith Dommer 
Pima County Finance and Risk Management 
130 West Congress St 6th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

12/23/16 

Dear Sir: 

Regarding sewer rate hikes, I would like you to consider actual discharge and use of the 
sewer system versus just correlating discharge to water consumption. 
I am a high water use customer as I use swamp coolers and have a pool. In neither case 
does the water used go into the sewer system. 
I keep my swamp coolers as I am a low income senior homeowner. At income tax time 
the state of Arizona sends me $25. I qualify for Homeowner Protection reduction on my 
property tax. Unfortunately, I do not seem to qualify for any help on my 
water/refuse/whatever bill. 
I maintain my pool and share it with many other seniors who welcome its therapeutic 
value but will not go to public pools to swim for fear of health issues and shame for body 
unage. 

Hoping you will find a way to make the proposed sewer rate increase really related to 
sewer use. 

Respectfully, 

$~~~ 
Nancy Martin 
902 E. Hampton 
Tucson,AZ 85719 
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